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How can you be an
EXTRAORDINARY
Alum for Peace?

While Our Lady of Peace School is truly
EXTRAORDINARY in things money
cannot buy, we count on the generosity of
others to support our excellent programs
and opportunities.

Alumni gifts help fill the gap between
tuition and what it actually costs to
educate our  students at  OLP.
Our nationally recognized school provides
a visible return on your investment by
educating, challenging and inspiring our
students to be life-long learners and instil-
ling in them a sense of service to their
community.

Watch your mail for our Annual Fund
Letter. We hope you choose to be...
EXTRAORDINARY for PEACE!

WE MAKE A

LIVING .,
WHAT WE GET,

BUT WE MAKE A

LIFEs
WHAT WE GIVE.

WINSTON CHURCHILL

Alumni share international experiences

It is hard to believe I have begun my fifth
year as principal of Our Lady of Peace. It
doesn’t seem that long ago when I was a
student here. So many things are still the
same — caring and inspiring teachers; lov-
ing and hardworking volunteers; a sense of
family in the parish and
school that is priceless; and
our foundation of faith that
is intrinsic in all we do!
However, so many things
are impressively different,
our one-to-one Chromebook
environment for our middle
schools; our updated new
technology  infrastructure
and online assessments for
our K-8; and our safety and
security program which is
being used as a model for
other schools. What is even |
more impressive is that it is
alumni that had a key roll in
all of these improvements. |
For me personally, this is
going to be an EXTRAORDINARY year
to watch our students learn, grow, and
achieve. All three of my children are here
at OLP. My son, Brady, began middle
school this year, which means wearing a
tie every day, switching classes just like he
will in high school, and getting the im-
portant privilege at OLP — a locker! My
daughter Claire entered fourth grade, a
year with more responsibility and the anx-
iously anticipated first year to be part of
the Academic Fair with a science project.

Then there is my youngest, Evan. He’s in
kindergarten— a time, when homework is
exciting and makes him feel like “a big
kid”, and oh, the uniform! It makes me so
proud to see all three of them here in the
halls of Peace — the school I truly love and
have invested my heart and
soul into like so many be-
fore me.

This year, as the People of

Peace, we will concentrate
on reaching our goals and
building our character as we
strive to ask ourselves how
& we can Be Extraordinary in
all ways — in our Faith, in
our Academics, and in the
way we serve others.
Here at Our Lady of Peace,
our mission is real and it is
lived out — to be the People
of Peace. Join us as we
* think about being even more
extraordinary; going above the norm and
doing things a little better, with a little
more love and a little more thought.
Together, let’s be inspired to make our
world, community, and school better for
our children and their future. Thank you
for being a faithful part of Our Lady of
Peace. We do not take you for granted.
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International Experiences >>>

Irvin says summer studies
in India were life changing

Alison Irvin, OLP ‘11, traveled abroad to study in India. Sk
She not only explored the beautiful culture and land, but . :
also learned more about herself. She share her experi-

ence with our students and guests at our Family &

Friends Day—All About India.

eRiel alisonindia. wordpress.com | A » B aSketb all takes
What she learned: R 4 Hal‘ler tO China

“The journey was hard at times and challenged me
Chase Harler, WVU Men’s Basketball guard and

OLP ‘12 grad, traveled to China this past summer

physically and mentally, but it was well worth it.

If you have the chance to explore— GO! Don’t

look back. Take chances. Meet people from to represent the USA in exhibition games against

around the world and jump out of your comfort teams from Germany, Lithuania and China. Harler

zone! Learn to think outside the box and pay atten- especially loved playing pick up games on the

tion to the world around you.” playground of grade schools he visited, while on

his trip.

Giving spirit
—wsl Dnlevy key to OLP strategies:
v mu"““‘ps .
[ safety, security, and technology

’ O

Our Lady of Peace School is
leading the way in school

safety measures thanks to
OLP Class of 2010 graduate
Trey Dunlevy. Trey, who

PULLING " }
To Makg A‘ gxs\gggz&&ms

owned and operated West-
Nikki Nolte, OLP ‘14, presents a thank you banner to OLP for

helping with the Ronald McDonald House pull tab to cash program. gate Security since the time

. he was in sixth grade (yes
NOlte & OLP Shlne sixth grade!), is the lead in
OLP 2014 Graduate and 2017 CCHS i, schools g TRRGR:
Homecoming Queen, presented OLP R c.:omrmttee, Fe.c.hnology
with a Ronald McDonald House thank COITlmlttee’ Bipilitics &
you banner. Together Nolte and maintenance, and strategic
OLP collected 200 pounds of pop tabs
with the help of our sixth grade's collec-

planning. Trey now leads
Yahn Electric’s new security

tion efforts. The tabs turn into cash to & communications compa-

keep the amazing family centered hous- ny. His expertise in safety,

OLP Class of 2010 graduate Trey Dunlevy previews an app on
Principal Maureen Kerr’s phone that secures doors, regulates an

i HVAC system, and serves as a two way crisis alert system with her
to be honored RMHC guests. She re- and electronics have not staff. ¥ A "
only saved the school tens of

thousands of dollars but also provides a level of protection like never before.

ing open. Nikki was one of 50 queens lighting, sound, technology,

ceived a personal tour of the Ronald
McDonald House and St Jude's Chil-
dren's Research Hospital for collecting
the most tabs.

“It is technology that we hope we never have to use, but we feel safe and have peace, know-
ing it is in place to protect our children and our staff,” said Principal Maureen Kerr.



We are blessed by our
EXTRAORDINARY Donors!

More than 20% of our budget comes from third source income—fundraisers,

alumni gifts, donations, grants, and awards.
Listed below are donors from August '17-August '18. We thank them for mak-

ing a difference for Peace!

Girts of 810,000 or more
Paul W. & Virginia Blake Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. George Ferdinand
Gifts of $1.000 to $9.999
Charles Gomes

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Curran
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Thalman Il
Dr. John Battaglino Jr.

Marc and Amy (Schneid) Yester
Knights of Columbus Ladies Auxiliary
Tom Biega Memorial Gifts

Mr. Ray Thalman

Rev. Douglas A. Ondeck

Miss Carmella Battaglino
Christopher and Robin Kuhns
Gifts of $500-8999

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Thalman
WesBanco

Miss Virginia Battaglino

Mr. Jeremy Hays

Denny and Susan Curran McGlaughlin
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Roth

Mr. and Mrs. William Sechrest
Brittany Williams

Col. Judith Sanders

Kathleen Rodak

Klug Bros., Inc.

Rosary Altar Society

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Wilson

Mr. and Mrs. Quenton Northcraft
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Schneid

Auto Choice

Panhandle Cleaning & Restoration
Gifis of $200-3499
Knights of Columbus, Council 12195
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Purpura

Mrs. Carolee Bentz

Altmeyer Funeral Home

Kevin and Patricia Schane
Klug's Greenhouse

Kurt & Nichole Paulus

Mr. and Mrs. Spiro Alexander
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Patrick
Community Bank

Mr. Kevin Tatar

Mrs. Kathleen Antonucci

Yahn Electric

Jane Mahlke

Warwood Armature

Joe's Auto

Mr. and Mrs. Curt Oliver

Mr. and Mrs. Ken Walden

Mr. and Mrs. Lance Bibey

Mr. Gary J. Horvath

Mrs. Grace Kolibash

Mr. and Mrs. Roy Huggins

Mary Ann Wolf

Mr. and Mrs. Howard Nikolaus
Kucera Heating & Plumbing
Steve and Maureen Kerr

Gifts up to $199

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Yoho

Joe & Patty Hickman

Beth Blake

1l and Darlene Murrin

Dr. & Mrs. Donald Hofreuter
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Hartley

Third

Source
21%

Kalkreuth Roofing

Mrs. Erma Tatar

Craig and Renee Schneid
Doug & Christy Costain

Ed and Joanne Sullivan
Edward & Helen Mahlke
Garry Lewis DDS

Janet Orkoskey

Judy & Okey Hays

Lorella Magnone

Michael and Lisa Schlanz
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Groome
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Zien

Mr. and Mrs. Greg Marquart
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Roth
Mr. and Mrs. James McClure
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Kemp
Mr. and Mrs. P.J. Henry

Mr. and Mrs. Regis Deinhardt
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Potts
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Morando
Mr. Jerry Burkle

Howard Long Wellness Center
Grisell Funeral Homes

Mrs. Carolyn Capage

Mrs. Richard Humway

Ms. Jane Albert

Nicolette Nolte

Phil & C'Ann Reilly

Robert and Connie Boring
Sue Protich

Mr. and Mrs. Brady Himmelrick

Mr. and Mrs. Jason Roth
Jim and Vickie Tekely

Mr. and Mrs. Brandon Kasserman

Mike & Debbie Gantzer

Jon & Megan Gossett
Melissa Hanlin

Michael Ferro

Mr. Abe George

Mr. and Mrs. Arley Collett
Mr. and Mrs. David Bierkortte
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Yahn

Mr. and Mrs. Eric Fecat

Mr. and Mrs. Jay Yelenic
Richardson Copy Concepts
Mrs. Angela Kemp Mowery
Mrs. Gussie Smith

Mrs. Jodie Gantzer Braswell
Mrs. Mary F. Reddy Druffner
Richard & Nancy DeFazio
Sharon Flowers

Stacey Woody

Tim and Stacy Bishop

Brent and Kristie Komorowski
Brian Kent

Dr. Jesus and Mrs. Ana Maysonet

Tuition
60%

John and Cybil Cramer

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Reynolds
Mr. and Mrs. John Hunnell

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Ferrera
Mr. Boyd Bibey

Miss Lane Bibey

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Whitelatch
Bonnie Milam

Kenneth and Dana Mattern
Laurie & Pat Henry

Mr. and Mrs. Brian White

Mr. Joseph N. Calissie

Mrs. Mary Jo Guidi

Mrs. Mary Jo Keim

Mrs. Patricia Baker

Philip Salvatori

Richard and Becky Berletch
Rita Reddy Parise

Angela Murphy

Miss Adeline Schneid

Mr. Aaron Schneid

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew McGovern
Peggy Sullivan

Craig and Jessica Glenn

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Megna

Mr. and Mrs. Zachary Allman
Valerie Piko

Jerry Burkle

Schneid publishes 2nd Book

Addie Schneid, author of Shelly on the
Seashore and OLP 2008 grad, recently
received word that her second children’s
book will be published. The Wonderfully
Wild Ones will be released in the Spring
of 2019. It spotlights our beautiful state of

West Virginia.

Cole Saseen’s making
the grade for OLP

Our Lady of
Peace Class of
2016 graduate &
Cole Saseen is g
excelling in the
classroom and
on the soccer
field at Central
Catholic High
School, and
what he is doing at OLP that is making

a positive difference.

Saseen is spending the free time he
does have tutoring students in math
both after school and in the summer.
“He is such a great example for alumni
of how we can give back in meaningful
ways,” Kerr said. “We love when our
alumni come back to visit, tour the
school, attend a fun-fundraiser.... When
they come back with a gift of time, tal-
ent and treasure it truly touches your
heart.”




OLP pride still strong

Its been decades since Mark Owen, Class of 1969, has
walked the halls of his old grade school. In early August, he

and his wife, Lisa, stopped by and did just that. They left not
only impressed, but also so very proud of the school that
gave him such a solid foundation for success in life was still
going strong and living up to its mission.

As he toured the school Mark with is Pyt
wife of 44 years, he shared fond stories

of OLP. He was in second grade when

league!
Mark enjoyed seeing
the personalized bricks

~the doors on the playground walkway he bought
opened in in honor of his 1969 graduation year,
- 1962. He and for his father, Douglas Owen, who

was a WWII veteran and awarded three
Purple Hearts, 3 Bronze Stars, and a
Combat infantry badge.

Be like Mark, and stop by OLP. See
what has changed, what is transform-
ing, and what will forever be our foun-
dation—our faith and excellence in edu-
cation! You will be glad you did.

- served as an
altar boy for
¥ Fr. Robert
§ Lee and
. loved play-
ing basketball for OLP. Although it
wasn’t until 1969 when the boys finally
had a winning record and won the

" Moy
* *
* *
* *
* *

J Our Lady of Peace School
B 690 Mount Olivet Road
Wheeling, WV 26003
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1969 CHAMPS—OLP Panthers Boys Basketball
won the parochial league tournament!

Plan to join us >>:
Save the date:

Dec. 1
Jan. 25 Catholic Schools Week
Feb. 8  Mpystery Dinner Theater
,;lpril 13 Trivia Night

Contact us at 304-242-1383

www.olpschool.org
facebook.com/OLPSchool

Breakfast with Santa
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